May 6, 2022

To Whom it May Concern,

I, Cherie Leach, Ridgedale Senior Class Advisor, would like to give approval for
the transfer of funds from the previous senior class account (2021)

into the account of the class of 2022 for any expenses they may need for

graduation and events.

Please contact me if there are further questions or any concerns. Thank you for

your consideration in this matter!

Sincerely,

Cherie Leach

Ridgedale Senior Class Advisor



